
 
 

 

Date: May 11, 2022 

To:  All Vendors 

Subject:  Addendum #1 

 

REFERENCE: P043-22 Airport Substation Steel Structure 

 

This Addendum forms part of the contract and clarifies, corrects or modifies original bid 

document.  

 

Question 1: Is it acceptable to use metric standard for the dimensions? 

 

Answer 1: The dimensions need to be with imperial units.  

 

 

The signature of the company agent, for the acknowledgement of this addendum, shall be 

required.  Complete information below and return via e-mail to: hlopez@brownsville-

pub.com or dsolitaire@brownsville-pub.com. 

  

 

 I hereby acknowledge receipt of this addendum. 

 

Company:            

Agent Name:           

Agent Signature:          

Address:           

City:       State:     Zip:   

Phone Number:      E-mail address:     

 

 

If you have any further questions about the Bid, call 956-983-6375. 
 

Hugo E. Lopez 
BY:  Hugo E. Lopez 

         Purchasing          
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